
‭MEMORANDUM‬

‭Date:‬ ‭August 9, 2024‬

‭To:‬ ‭Finance Committee‬

‭From:‬ ‭Jamie Bente, Superintendent‬

‭RE:‬ ‭School Resource Officer‬

‭Please consider approval of the FY25 SRO contract with the City of Faribault.  The‬
‭contract amount is $130,675 which is an 8.12% increase over the previous year.  This‬
‭contract will be paid for under our safe school levy funds.‬


